
 
                                                

  
  

13th Annual Halloween Trick or Treat  
Enjoy a hauntingly good time full of hands-on learning and spooktacular 

treats at The Discovery on Saturday, Oct. 26  
 
RENO, Nev. (Oct. 24, 2024) – Halloween is right around the corner, which means it’s time for 
creepy costumes, spooky decorations, and of course, trick-or-treating. Friendly ghosts and 
scary goblins alike are invited to The Discovery on Saturday, Oct. 26 for the museum’s 13th 
Annual Halloween Trick or Treat.  
 
Trick-or-treaters can come dressed in costume to peruse the ghoulish galleries of The 
Discovery while collecting eerie-sistible treats along the way. General admission will run from 12 
to 5 p.m., and members can enjoy early access between 10 a.m. to 12 p.m.  
 
The Discovery’s annual Halloween Trick or Treat event participates in the Teal Pumpkin Project. 
A number of the trick-or-treat stations will offer non-food items for kids with food allergies, as 
well as other children for whom candy is not an option. 
 
Admission for members is $3 for children and $2 for adults, and admission for non-members is 
$4 for children and $3 for adults. The 13th Annual Halloween Trick or Treat is presented with 
support from Northern Nevada Sierra Health System, The Smile Shop Pediatric Dentistry, 
KidStrong and Renewal by Andersen. Visit www.nvdm.org for more information or to purchase 
tickets. Advance tickets are encouraged but not required. 
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About The Discovery 
The Discovery creates interest and engagement in science for all. Through unique, hands-on 
programs, exhibitions and events, The Discovery creates learning experiences that range from 
simple curiosity to deep understanding, empowering a community of critical thinkers. The 
Discovery is a locally founded nonprofit 501(c)3 organization. To learn more about The 
Discovery and how you can help support the museum’s mission, visit nvdm.org. 
  
  
 
 


